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From the Desk of Mary Boyde 

Dear Residents, Families, and Friends: 
March is here and I have more than passed the one 
month mark in my new role as Executive Director of 
The Residence at North Ridge.  In some ways, the time 
flew by so quickly.  And yet, at the same time, you’ve 
made me feel so welcome that I feel as though I’m 
among friends of many years.  Perhaps my Irish 
heritage has something to do with my luck of landing in 
such a wonderful community.   
I am proud to report that our newly initiated event “Tea 
and Treats with Mary” has been a great success. Thank 
you to those of you who were randomly selected and 
able to join me for coffee, tea and some sweet treats.  
We’ll continue to host this fun get together every other 
week in the third floor dining room.  When you receive 
an invitation, I do hope you’ll be able to join us.  We’ve 
had such fun getting to know one another better.   
I am also proud of the work we are doing to make The 
Residence at North Ridge a great place to live and 
work.  Our opportunities for improvement are many, but 
our team is committed to enhancing the services we 
provide and the manner in which we provide it.  Your 
input has been invaluable to me in identifying what is 
most important to you.   
In honor of St. Patrick’s Day, I’d like to close with an old 
Irish saying. 
 

A Wish for a Friend 

Wishing you a rainbow 
For sunlight after showers— 
Miles and miles of Irish smiles 
For golden happy hours— 
Shamrocks at your doorway 
For luck and laughter too, 
And a host of friends that never ends 
Each day your whole life through! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 With great affection, Mary  
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Celebrating March 
 

Daylight Saving Time 

March10 

 

Lunch Outing to  

Claddagh Irish Pub 

March 12 

 

Rince Nua Irish Dancers 

March 13 

March Birthday Party 

March 14 

 

St. Patrick’s Celebration 

March 15 

Lunch Outing to 

The Lookout 

March 26 

 

AARP Tax Assistance 

March 22 

 

Casino Outing to Mystic Lake 

March 27 

 

 



 

 
 

Employee of the Month 
 

 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

New Residents 
 
JoAnn England              
Linda Mehrwerth            
Helen Griep                    
Lewis Stichter                 
Lavonia Polk 
Esther Anderson 
Gary Kroeger 
Ginny Singleton 
 
Please join us for our New Resident Social  
on Friday, March 29th at 1:30. It’s a  
wonderful opportunity for you to meet our  
newest neighbors & welcome them to The 
Residence at North Ridge. It’s also a chance  
for them to ask questions & get orientated in  
our community. Please come for this informal 
meet & greet. Let’s see that North Ridge 
hospitality in action!  
Treats will be served. 

 
 
Tax Assistance 

  

Friday, March 22 
9:00 to 12:00 

Activity Room 
 

Volunteers from AARP will be here again this 
year to assist with tax preparations. You must 
sign up in the book to be assured an 
appointment.  
It is strongly recommended that you bring last 
year’s tax return with you. It will make your 
appointment go a lot easier if you have this 
information with you. 
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Mission 

 
Character 
Attitude 
Respect 

Excellence 
Service 

 

Who will it be? 
 

Cast your vote by 
filling out a 

CARES Award 
Nomination. Slips 

can be found 
outside Mary’s 

office. 

 
Daylight Saving Time Begins 

Sunday, March 10th 

 

 
 
 

THANK YOU! 

 
In this winter of great extremes, we would 
like to thank our wonderful staff members 
for their dedication to our residents. You 

made it to work in crazy below zero 
temperatures and record breaking snow 

falls. 
 We in Minnesota are a hardy bunch 
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Chorus 
 

 

 

March Feature Film: 
 

 
Friday, March 8 

1:00 Activity Room 
The 1973 tennis match between Billie Jean 
King and Bobby Riggs became the most 
watched televised sports event of all time. 
Trapped in the media glare, King and Riggs 
were on opposites sides of a binary argument, 
but off-court each was fighting more personal 
and complex battles. With her husband urging 
her to fight for equal pay, the private King was 
also struggling to come to terms with her own 
sexuality, while Riggs gambled his legacy and 
reputation in a bid to relive the glories of his 
past. 
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Just a friendly reminder: 

 
 
 

 Please keep us informed when you are applying 
for the Elderly Waiver program as your finances 
reach around $5,000.00.  We want to be able to 
assist you in understanding the application 
process to ensure a smooth transition that will 
not interrupt any services provided by the 
Residence at North Ridge.   
For more information  
please contact Amy Meinecke 
in our Business Office 
at 763-592-4143 or 
 ameinecke@nr-hc.com. 
Thank you! 

 

                Eyewear Servicing 
                        Wednesday, 
                              March 20 
                             10:00 -11:00 
                            Activity Room 

 
 

 

Certified optician, Mark Osborne, will be 
here to provide cleaning of your eye 
glasses and minor repairs, if needed. 
He and his wife, Pat, will do frame 
adjustments, nose pad replacement 
and some minor repairs free of charge. 
Should you need new eye glasses or 
have a prescription change, they can 
assist with that, too. Price information 
provided upon request. 
Please remember to sign up! 

 

Culinary Service Meeting  

Tuesday, March 19th 
2:00 

2nd floor dining room 
 

This meeting did not get on the 
calendar, my apologies for any 

inconvenience- Cindy 
 

       

 
 
 
 

We’re always looking for more 
members. Come join Rachel  

and the gang on 
Mondays at 1:00 

In the Activity Room 
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Falls Prevention 

 

 

March Birthdays 
 

In astrology, those born March 1–20 are the 
slippery Fish of Pisces. Selfless Pisces are  
very wise and empathetic, making them always 
willing to help others. These deep emotions 
also make Pisces talented artists and good 
friends. Those born March 21–31 are Rams  
of Aries. Like rams, Aries charge forward with 
courage, confidence, and enthusiasm. They 
embrace action, take risks, and will fight for 
their goals. 
 

Camilla Lundberg- March 2 
Mary Berggren- March 4 
Mavis Frey- March 6 
JoAnn Lindfors- March 12 
Joan Dehzad- March 13 
Ruth Menken- March 15 
Rosemary Burdette- March 27 
Luella Puumala- March 30 
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A Note from Sarah: 

 
 

We are looking to create a  
more “welcoming”  
experience when we have  
new move-ins.  
Through this, I am looking to constantly 
improve our Resident Ambassador 
Program. The Resident Ambassador 
Program is a “Welcoming Committee!” 
When we have a new resident, I assign 
one Resident Ambassador to welcome the 
new resident, invite them to meal time, 
activities, show them around, etc. Then, 
the other Resident Ambassadors pay a 
special visit to welcome them to the 
community as well. 
Please, give me a call if this is something 
you are interested in doing and I will add 
you to my list for our next meeting! 
Thank you, 
Sarah Coil – Extension 4001 
 

 

 

Meetings are the 1st 
and 3rd Tuesday of 

each month. 
Contact 

Lisa Desnick, LSW, 
for more details. 
763-592-2669 


